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NEASDEN 
NEWS 

School closes on Friday 25th May 3.30pm 

School opens on Monday 4th June 8.45am 

Year 6 

Well done Year 6 children for the hard work they put in for their SATS. They spent a lot of their 

own time, practising and preparing for these tests outside school hours. To celebrate the children 

visited Monkey Bizness enjoying the big slides and climbing frames. 

Make £5 Blossom 

The Year 4 ‘Make £5 Blossom’ project has now come to an end. The children thoroughly enjoyed 
this enterprise project and would like to thank Inspire Ignite for donating £150.00 to them. The 

children used this money to produce slime. From their team work, positive attitude, creativity and 
organisation skills, they excelled themselves and made a total of £214.64. At Craven Park, the 

children professionally presented their PowerPoint to explain how their business plan worked. They 
returned the initial outlay to Inspire Ignite and now have £64.00 profit for the next project.  

 



 

 

            

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                                                                

 

 

Sporting Achievements 

The boy’s and the girl’s football team were both runners up in the FA Cup Final, well done 
everyone on a fantastic achievement. Year 4 girl’s football team were also runners up in the 
Tigers Trust football tournament, well done girls. Year 5 and 6 girl’s football team came 3rd in 
the Tigers Trust football tournament. The Year 3 & 4 boy’s football team also came 3rd in the 

Tigers Trust football tournament. 
Well done to all the children who represented our school in their sporting activities. 

Pedestrian Training 

Year 3 & 4 children took part in a Pedestrian Skills Training Scheme in partnership with Hull 
City Council. This taught the children road safety skills, how to cross the road safely and how 

important it is to choose a safe place to cross. 
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School Updates 

Please remember to update the 

school office if you move address 

or change your contact number. 

We also require information if your 

child has any allergies or medical 

conditions.  

Thank you. 

 

 

We have a fantastic raffle on at the moment; it’s your chance to win £150.00 

Asda Vouchers. Please call into the school office and complete a Free 

School Meal Form and you will then be entered into the draw. It doesn’t 

matter if you qualify or not, you will still be entered into the draw.  

 

Are you throwing away £400.00 a year?  

(Based on the price of one year’s packed lunch) 

 

Even if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, you should still 

complete a Free School Meal Form. Your child’s school will also receive 

extra funding which will benefit your child’s education. When they enter 

Year 3 you will be expected to pay for the school meals unless you qualify.  

Neasden Primary School provides healthy, nutritional balanced meals. 

Please pick up a menu from the school office. 

 

 

Teeth Assessment 

The dental team are visiting our 

school on Tuesday 19th June to 

carry out a dental check. If you 

have previously given consent your 

child will be included. If you wish to 

change this please contact the 

school office.  

Thank you. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 
BOARD 

Morning Drop Off 

Please do not use the vehicle 

driveway to drop your child off 

in a morning. This causes 

congested traffic and could be 

dangerous if children are 

crossing the road. 

 

Key Stage 1 children should 

be accompanied by an adult 

while walking to Breakfast 

Club please. 

 

Please do not follow staff 

through the vehicle gates! 

Dates for Diaries 

Monday 4th June 8.45am – School Opens 

Monday 4th June to Wednesday 6th June – Year 6 Residential Trip 

Tuesday 12th June 9am – Parent Partnership Maths Sessions 

Monday 25th June 9.30am – Foundation Sports Day 

Tuesday 26th June 9.30am – KS1 Sports Day 

Wednesday 27th June 9.30am – KS2 Sports Day 

Tuesday 3rd July 3.30pm – Celebration Evening 

Wednesday 4th July – Year 6 Leavers Production 

Wednesday 11th July 5.00pm-7.30pm – Year 6 Prom 

Friday 20th July 3.30pm – School Closes 

Wednesday 5th September 8.45am – School Opens 

www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

 

As you are probably aware, we now 

use the online Schoolmoney website 

to pay for your child’s school meals, 

Extra Nursery Sessions, Breakfast 

Club, Afterschool Club and School 

Trips. All these services should be 

paid for in advance. If you are 

experiencing difficulties with 

payment please contact the school 

office. 

Thank you. 

 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

